
 
Notice to Mariners. 

No 2 of 2025 

Hydrographic Survey – Thursday 13th March 2025 

 

Mariners are advised that Six West will conduct a hydrographic survey of Bangor Marina and 
Harbour on Thursday 13th March 2025 

Mariners should make best efforts not to impede the survey vessel in any way. 

For further information or assistance, please contact Bangor Marina Reception. 

 

Kevin Baird 
Harbour Master                                    Issued: Tuesday 11th March 2025 


